
Dear parishioners, 

This Sunday at 9.30am Mass, we warmly welcome Jesmyne Hodgson, Ashley Hayson and Cecelia Chung who have been exploring the 

teachings of the Catholic Church in our parish RCIA program for several months. During the Rite of the Acceptance, they will express 

their formal acknowledgement of their desire to be baptised into the faith, in front of the whole community. Please keep  these 

three catechumens and their sponsors in your prayers as they continue their journey toward Baptism at the Easter Vigil. 
 

Last Sunday after 9.30am Mass, I met a catholic couple from England. They were here to visit their friends. They took personal 

interest in participating at Masses in different parishes around the Archdiocese of Perth. They told me that their aim was to have an 

overall idea of how the Catholic Church is living the faith here in WA. They made a personal remark to me: “We have visited many 

places and churches, and we would like to put Infant Jesus Church at the top of our list for the quality of worship, choir, participation 

from people etc..” This personal remark from a visiting couple should make the whole community at Infant Jesus proud. At the same 

time, we should realize that this remark doesn’t mean that there is no room for improvement! - Fr. Sunny 

Parish Ministries Roster   

12th/13th November—33rd SUNDAY IN ORDINATRY TIME - Year C 

Ministry Sat 6.30pm  Sun 7.30am  Sun 9.30am  Sunday 6pm  

Acolytes Bob Burns (substitute) Chris Wray Naveen Joseph Tung Nguyen 

Altar Servers Shawn, Melinda, Larissa and 

Ameri Guy 

Jamie, Christopher and Mary Chloe, Zali and Crissanto Connin and Alex 

Proclaimers Chris and Sylvia Liz and Brian Mark and Lynda Karolina and Michael 

Extr. Ministers 

Of Communion 

Lenna C, Rosemary G, Betty W, 

Chris A, Pearl C & John T 

Bryan Y, Noeline Y, Kerry Mc, Kathleen 

T, Cheryl D and Genevieve H 

Evelyn H, Linda Y, Denise C, John J, Tanya D 

and Peter Kora 

Ivor B, Rita P, Tristan K, Teresa N, 

Josephine D and Anna P 

Hospitality  Teresa N and Roopa T Mary B and Mercia R Sophie M and Marlene D Rennet T and Joanne B 

Church Cleaning  

PLEASE NOTE: If you are unable to attend on your rostered day, please arrange for someone else in your Ministry to take your place. 

Team B: Marilyn S, Bernadette D, Amelia B, Damian W and Ray C 

The Wood of the Cross 

A generous parishioner has spent many hours producing beautiful jarrah 

crucifixes, using the wood from the original altar from our old church. 

There are a range of options of both hanging and standing 

crucifixes in different sizes. 

These will be available to order from the parish office and 

the piety stall.  Once ordered, you will be contacted when 

your order is ready. Please note if you would like to see 

the sample set of crucifixes, they are available from the 

parish office (Monday—Thursday 9.30am - 12.30pm) 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL NOMINATIONS 
 

Nominations for six positions on the Parish 

Council are now open. Nomination forms are 

available in the foyer. If you have qualities 

which you feel would enable you to take a 

leadership role in the parish, then please seriously 

consider nominating yourself. If you wish to nominate, 

please complete the form and return to the parish office. 

If you know of somebody you think would make an 

excellent parish councillor, then please approach him/

her to consider nominating. 

Nominations close on MONDAY 21 NOVEMBER.  

PLANNED GIVING UPDATE 
1

st 
July 2016—31

st
 October 2016 

 

Envelope Pledges Made   $ 59,234                  Shortfall for year if 

Envelope Receipts:             $ 55,235                  Trend Continues: $ 11,553  

Current Shortfall:               $   3,999                     

Are your contributions up to date?          Thank you! 
 

If you would like to join our program, membership cards are available in 

the church foyer. For further information, please call 9276 8500 or email 

ijaccounts@carmelite.com.  

HOSPITALITY MINISTRY MEETING 

A meeting for all Hospitality Ministers will be held 

in the Atrium of the parish centre on Saturday 19 

November at 9.30am. Please bring a plate to share. 

I look forward to seeing you all 

there.  - Josephine McManus, Co-

ordinator 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 

Next Weekend 19th/20th November, a speaker from Marriage 

Encounter team will present a short talk at all Masses. 

ARE YOU READY FOR ADVENT? 

• The little blue book—six-minute reflections on the infancy Narrative of 

Luke, $4 per copy from the piety stall or Parish office. 

• Emmanuel—daily Advent and Christmas reflections based on the 

Lectionary to help you exploit day-by-day, the richness of the Church’s 

Advent-Christmas experience. $4 per copy from the piety stall or 

Parish office. 

• ‘Shaped by the Hand of God’—a weekly reflection by the Centre of 

Liturgy. This resource will be made available for free from next 

weekend. 

The Archbishop’s Christmas Appeal for 
LIFELINK will be held on 26/27 November 

 

Please collect your copy of Archbishop 

Costelloe’s personal letter at Mass this 

weekend, read his message during the week 

and give generously to support the valuable 

work of our Archdiocesan social service 

agencies. You can mail your donation directly in the 

reply-paid envelope provided, or return your envelope 

and donation for a Special Collection which will be held 

at Mass on 26th and 27th November. You may also 

donate (securely) online by credit card at 

www.lifelink.com.au 



PIETY STALL 

A wide range of other Advent resources and Christmas gifts are also 

available. Children’s bibles and Christmas stories, Columban 

Calendar, Majellan and SVDP Christmas cards, Christmas ornaments, 

small nativities and reflection booklets to help you prepare during 

the Advent season.  

Recently Deceased: Sr. Joan, OCD, Alan Hancock (Father of Fr. Bernard, OCD), Edie, 
Frazer and Beryl Guild; 
 

Deceased: Elsie Nunis, Hung Nguyen, Emma McAteer and Deceased members of 
McAteer family, Filomena Zappa Costa, Settimio D’Alessandro, Vincenzo  
Masciulli and Rosaria Masciulli; 
 

Anniversaries: Teckla Fernando, Rosanna Scaletti, Conrad Misquitta, Antonio and 
Maria Angilica Dias; 
 

The Sick of the Parish: Ross Smith, Paul de Largie, Sheila Jolly, Patricia Williams 
(mother-in-law of  Peter Kora),  Denise Bendotti,  Ossie Gonsalves, Priscilla 
Grainger, Bernard Spears and all the sick who are in need of our prayers. 

 

“...Call upon me and I will answer you” 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

Parish Prayer Concerns PILGRIM STATUE: This week in the 

home of Mr and Mrs Sujay Jacob 

Unit 11, 1 Harold St, Dianella 

Ph: 0469 589 535 

CALENDAR OF SAINTS 

15 Nov:   St. Albert the Great, Dominican (1280AD) 
16 Nov:   St. Margaret of Scotland, Queen  (1093AD) 
 St. Gertrude, Nun (1302AD) 
17 Nov: St. Elizabeth of Hungary, Francisca (1231AD) 
18 Nov: THE DEDICATION OF THE BASILICAS OF 
 STs PETER & PAUL, APOSTLES 

 

Vietnamese Translation for Sunday Readings: Có 

các bài đọc Tiếng Việt cho ngày Chúa Nhật –  Quý vị 
xử dụng và mang về nhà –Sr. Madeline Pham 

Pray the Rosary with the Servite Sisters 

The Servite Sisters are holding a Rosary 

group  at 482B Lennard St, Dianella.  If you 

would like to join us, give us a call on 9275 

2400. Thank you and God bless. 

Infant Jesus ParishInfant Jesus ParishInfant Jesus ParishInfant Jesus Parish————24:7 Morley Youth Group24:7 Morley Youth Group24:7 Morley Youth Group24:7 Morley Youth Group    
 

For all youth from Years 6-12. Meets every Friday night  from 

6 - 8pm in Parish Hall. Theme for Friday 18 Nov is: 'Shield of 

Faith & Sword of the Spirit'. 

Come along for a wonderful time of faith and fun! 

Call Roger 0434 988 711 or Jacinta 0497 611 312 for more information. 

MISSION PARTNERS  

CHRISTMAS STALL 

Sunday 4th December after 

9.30am Mass 

Give the gift of hope to poverty-stricken village 

folk in India, restoring huts and providing small 

business funding and training.  
 

Silent Auction and Raffle 

Please make this annual event something to 

remember. Donations of cakes and scones 

gratefully accepted. Enq: Maggie Box 9272 

8263 margaretbox7 @bigpond.com 

TRAINING FOR NEW ALTAR SERVERS  
 

Has your child (or grandchild) ever expressed an interest in helping 

the priests at Mass?  The Altar Servers Ministry is looking for 

dedicated children who have received their First Communion and 

would like to take part in one of the most sacred parts of our faith, 

the Mass.  
 

Training for new Altar Servers will begin soon. Parents who wish to have their 

children trained, please pick up an Expression of Interest Form from the church 

foyer and return the completed form to the Parish office as soon as possible. 

Married Couples Breakfast and Healing 

Every marriage is a journey filled with joys and 

challenges. We need God’s healing grace in our 

marriages. Healing for our: Relationship, 

Establishing work/family balance, Financial 

concerns, Parenting decisions and worried about 

children, Life transitions, Extended family, etc. The 

Married Couples Healing Breakfast is a chance to 

receive God’s healing grace for our own marriage 

and to intercede for others. Saturday, 19 

November, 9.30am, Disciples of Jesus Venue, 67 

Howe Street, Osborne Park. For more information 

email derek.boylen@perthcatholic.org.au. 

THANK YOU 

Caritas Australia would like 

to thank you all for your 

generous support of Project 

Compassion 2016. The total donation by our parish 

is $13,364.20. Your generosity has made it possible 

for Caritas Australia to empower individuals and 

communities through education and transform 

their future and create lasting change. 

Notre Dame ATAR Express Workshops 

Want to get a head start? This January school holidays, The University 
of Notre Dame invites students heading into Year 11 and 12 next year 
to attend ATAR preparation workshops in ATAR English, Human 
Biology, Chemistry, and Mathematics Methods, as well as study and 
writing skills. For more information and to register now, visit http://

www.nd.edu.au/academic_support/outreach or call 9433 0950. 


